
 
 
April 14, 2023  
 
 
From the Office of Emergency Management: 
 
The National Weather Service reports that the Flood Warning continues for the Jemez 
River above Jemez Pueblo affecting Sandoval County. Warm temperatures continue to 
cause rapid melting of snowpack, causing increased river flows. 
 
PRECAUTIONARY/PREPAREDNESS ACTIONS 
 

• Motorists should not attempt to drive around barricades or drive 
cars through flooded areas. 

 
• Most flood related deaths occur in automobiles. Do not attempt to 

cross water covered bridges, dips, or low water crossings. 
 

• Caution is urged when walking near riverbanks. 
 

 
 
 
 


